
IN C O M M I T T E E 

September 22, 2016 

The Honorable City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on Ordinances at a Meeting held on Tuesday, September 20, 2016, considered a 
Communication/Email, Councillors Bousquet and Martins, submitting, an email from Eddie 
Johnson, President, CLEAN, regarding, the cleanup of toxic contamination of the Parker Street 
dump site and also submitting a proposed Ordinance to the City of New Bedford, Article I , 
Section 12-11, for submission to the City Council, relative to environmental protection and 
economic development. (Ref d 8/18/2016) 

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Winterson, the Committee 
VOTED: To recommend to the City Council that the Communication/Email from Eddie 
Johnson, President, CLEAN, regarding the cleanup of toxic contamination of the Parker 
Street dump site and the proposed Ordinance Relative to Environmental Protection and 
Economic Development be referred to the Mayor for his review. This motion passed on a 
Roll Call Vote of Yeas 8, Nays 1, with Councillor Morad opposed and Councillor Abreu 
not present for the vote. 

IN COMMITTEE ON ORDINANCES 

Councillor Steven Martins, Chairman 
SM: dmb 


